MINUTES OF THE ZONING BOARD MEETING
June 21, 2023
Zoning Board Acting Chairman Joe Mink called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. and led in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  
Roll call was answered by Zoning Board Members Joe Mink, Dan Davis, Brian Hiler, Herb Palmer, Betty Park  and Adam Snively.    Also present was Mayor Page, Treasurer Angel Palmer, Bob Bantner Building Inspector and Clerk/Secretary Janet Waller.    
Absent were Zoning Board Members Matt Williams.   
Herbie Palmer made a motion to approve the minutes of the June 6, 2023 Zoning Board Meeting, seconded by Adam Snively.  Motion carried with Snively, Park, Palmer, Hiler, Davis and Mink voting aye, 0 nays.  Absent was Williams.
Old Business:

New Business:  
The purpose of the meeting was held for annexation of the property of John and Julie Holthaus for the potential subdivision.  
The committee reviewed for legal description for the annexation.  

Building Inspector Bob Bantner had some questions on the new development regarding the 25 foot setback from the easement line.   

The drainage was also discussed for the storm sewer.

Some ordinances will need to be modified for the subdivision.  

Dan Davis made a motion to approve the annexation of property owned by John and Julie Holthaus for the potential subdivision.

Chairman Joe Mink adjourned the meeting at 6:43 pm.
Janet Waller

City Clerk/Zoning Secretary

